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AGENDA: 5/7/02 

April 30, 2002  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: APPOINTMENT TO DOMESTIC VIOLENCE COMMISSION 
(REPRESENTING THE LAW ENFORCEMENT CHIEFS' ASSOCIATION) 

Dear Members of the Board: 

Attached is a letter from Thomas C. Bush, Chair of the Law 
Enforcement Chiefs' Association, indicating that the Association 
has selected Captain Kim Austin to serve as their representative 
to the Domestic Violence Commission. Therefore, in accordance 
with County Code Chapter 2.118, Section 20, I recommend the 
appointment of Captain Kim Austin to the Domestic Violence 
Commission. 

Sincerely, 

i/ JANET K. BEAUTZ, Chairperson 
Board of Supervisors 

JKB : ted 
Attachment 

cc: Thomas C. Bush, Chief, Scotts Valley Police Department 
Captain Kim Austin, Sheriff's Department 
Domestic Violence Commission 
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SCOTTS VALLEY POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ONr CIVIC CENTER DRIVE SC-OT~lS VAI.I.FY, CAI. I rOKNIA ’I5060 PI i0Nf (81 1 )  440-5670 FAX (831) 138-6930 

THOMAS C. BUSH 
CHIEF OF POLICE 

April 19, 2002 

Christine McGuire, Chair 
Domestic Violence Comnlission 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

Dear Christine, 

As Chair of Santa Cruz County Law Enforcement Chiefs’ Association I have been requested 
to inform you that Captain Kim Austin has been appointed as the Association’s representative 
to your organization. This representation has been confirmed by our association and as always 
we look forward to assisting the commission in obtaining it’s goals and objectives for the 
citizens of Santa Cruz County. 

Should I or any of the Chiefs be of assistance to you i n  any way, please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas C. Bush 
Chief of Police 
Chair, Chiefs’ Association 

TCB/mem 

C: Chief Medina, Watsonville PD 
Captain Kim Austin, Sheriffs Department 
Terry Dorsey, SC Board Of Supervisors t/ 


